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January 4, 1955

Dr. J. M. Tinker. Director
Jackson Laboratory
E. 2. duPont de Nemours & Company
P. O. Box 525
Wilmington 99, Delaware

Dear Dr. Tinker:

I take great pleasure in signing John Grothe's application. I 
am not sure how well you know him but he is certainly one of the best 
chemical engineers as well as metallurgical engineers I have known.

I am enclosing herewith a brochure regarding a book which my 
wife brought out last spring with the help of a small foundation in which 
1 am interested called The Dorr Foundation. I think it would interest 
you or your wife.

Herewith also a memorandum that may interest you. I have 
just learned that New Jersey, to whose attention I called the work 
done in Connecticut, has painted 274 miles on the two-lane highways 
since summer. 2 regard it as a matter of great value not only for 
life »saving but for comfort in night travel.

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

Dictated but not read before mailing.

Enclosures (Brochure on "Mother and Child" and Memorandum on 
White Line dated December 29, 1954.)
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